Edward Kimball

I am opposed to fracking in or near the Delaware River Basin. That process injects toxic organic
chemicals and salts that permeate the ground where they reside for decades and contaminate ground
water. Those pollutants ultimately will make their way into the drinking water drawn from the
Delaware river, risking poisoning millions of residents in Pennsylvania.

I am also opposed to dumping of contaminants from wells that are distant from the Delaware River
Basin. They have no right to use a River, watershed and water system as their sewer.

DO NOT ALLOW ANY MORE FRACKING, DO NOT ALLOW POLLUTANT DUMPING TO
OCCUR.

Sincerely, E. Kimball



